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Purpose:
GABC Meeting
Location:
Grafton Cafeteria
Date: 

November 27, 2017 after banquet set up
	Attendance
	
	
	
	
	

	Andrew Minter-President
	X
	Sandra DiGangi-Membership
	X
	Shannon Davie-Senior Recognition and Scholarship
	X

	Keith Zagursky-Vice President
	X
	Darlene Heinz
Website
	
	Kristen Teubert-Spiritwear
	

	Melanie Houle-Secretary
	X
	Brandi Davis-Concessions
	X
	Courtney Engel-Spiritwear
	

	Erin Tapajna-Treasurer
	
	
	
	Terri Stumpo-Concessions
	X

	Laura Parker-GHS Athletic Director
	X
	Tricia O’Grady-Volunteers
	X
	Kathy Day-Banquet
	X

	Clark Ward-GMS Athletic Director
	
	Ryan Ward-GHS Assistant AD
	
	Fundraising
	

	Publicity
	
	Outreach
	
	Scholarship
	


President-Andrew:
· Andrew received orders to DC. He will be moving soon.
· He made an announcement at the banquet that we are always looking for new board members or people that just want to help out
Membership-Sandra: 
· Currently we are ahead on membership compared to the same time last year.
Concessions-Brandi/Terri:
· Michelle Ross will take over Concessions for Terri at the end of this academic year
· She may start “shadowing” to see what needs to be done
· Brandi and Terri have cleared Bailey of any food items that may spoil.  Everything that is left there will keep until soccer season in the spring.
· There is a Wrestling tournament December 12 we will sell concessions
· We need to get a team contact for wrestling
· Science fair in January will also have concessions
SpiritWear-Kristen/Courtney: 
· The night of the banquet: Spirit wear is buy one get one 50% off
Volunteers-Tricia: 
· Sign up Genius for winter sports is up and available 

· There is a separate Sign Up for board members

· In October there were 124 volunteers for a total of 299.5 hours

Basket Ball Season Concessions:

· Board members need to sign up for set up and take down (see Sign Up Genius)

· Set up person should stay until take down person arrives

· Let the basket ball parent volunteers run the concessions 

· Just be there to help replenish stock, etc

· We will have pizza at each game

· We also want to start to have hot dogs (people get sick of pizza)

Next Meeting:  January 8, 2018 at 6:00 pm in the cafeteria
Prepared by:

Melanie Houle

GABC Secretary 2017-2018
